From: **Diana Griffiths**

Date: Sun, 30 Oct 2022 at 18:34

Subject: Wreaths laid at the War Memorial

To: Julia Buckley

Hello Julia

Please could you forward this enquiry to the relevant person in the Town council or maybe you could advise me.

The wreaths laid at the War Memorial in Castle Grounds on Remembrance Sunday are usually only there for a short time before being removed. I presume they are thrown away.

When I visit other places and communities their wreaths are left there for most of the year. They are of interest to many others and visitors reflecting the community where they are

Who is responsible for removing the wreaths in Bridgnorth? and why are they not left there for a much longer period as a tribute to those who gave their lives by the people in our community who have paid for the wreaths.

Many thanks

Diana